	GSPSA Meeting Minutes
	08/05/2019
Telecon

	

	Meeting Type:  Executive Committee

	

	Attendees:
	Walt Moleski, Matt DeLand, Jon Landis, Keith Evans, Eric Chomko, Kenny Dearth attended by telecon.

	Discussion Items:

	1. 2019 Budget.  Walt reported that GSPSA currently has $8158 in the bank account.  Bills yet to be paid include ~$1500 to Buck Distributors and umpire fees for July and August games.
2. 2019 Playoffs.  The Monday league playoffs are set for 8/12.  Walt noted that we would like to keep a 2nd umpire for the final game at 6:45.  The Wednesday league teams are continuing their double elimination playoffs.

3. 2019 Fall League.  One team has registered so far, but two additional teams gave verbal commitments during the telecon.  Walt will contact captains from last year to try to get a 6-team league for this season, which is tentatively scheduled to begin on Thursday 8/29.  Initial contacts suggest that having GSFC umpires will work out.  This idea was well received.

4. Water at Concession Stand.  Walt mentioned that Glenn Rosencrans has opened a ticket with GSFC facilities to address the lack of running water at the Shack.  This issue was apparently reported by Levi and Ronnie a few weeks ago.  Ralph noted via e-mail before the meeting that CAN is having a large tournament this coming weekend (8/10-8/11), and we would like to have water available for their caterers to use.  There is a possibility that the problem is due to a pipe break on USDA property, which is out of GSFC control.
5. Field 1 Net.  Walt reported that the Field 1 net has been repaired for a small cost ($100).


	Action Items:

	


Other Information:
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